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 Registration for the Academic Year, September 

2017-July 2018 will open on Monday 22nd May 

2017.  You will be sent an e-mail to notify you that 

registration has opened and then you will need to 

go onto our website and complete a registration 

pack.  

Registration will close on Friday 9th June 2017 at 

6:15pm and all families will be e-mailed on Friday 

7th July 2017 about space allocation.  

Registration Packs must be completed by hand 

and must be returned in paper format.  
ALL existing families MUST re-register.  

 Summer Club 2017 

Get booking. Visit our website and complete a booking form. Please tell your friends 

from other schools as the Summer Club is open to all children ages 4-11 years. 
 

Happy Easter 
everyone! 
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Summer Term Menus 

We usually have more ‘picnic’ style food for the Summer Term, but we, along 

with the children have decided that it is nice to have a break from the sun and 

being outside and therefore we will continue to have hot cooked meals 

throughout the Summer Term. 

Over the past few weeks, we have tried new dishes and children and parents 

have provided us with feedback, thank you! 

The menus have been careful designed in line with both the Infant and Junior 

School’s menus and the children’s weekly intake of food. Our menus are 

available on our website. Please be aware that menus may change on the 

day without prior notification. 
 

Keeping in touch 
There are lots of 

ways for us to keep 

in touch: 

Parent’s diary: 

Located on parents 

table, please feel 

free to print in this. 

Website: 

See below  

Facebook: 

Search for Fusion 

Childcare Services 

 

By phone:  

Abby:  

07796000413 

Tracy: 

07879811927 

 

E-mail: 

admin@fusionchild

careservices.co.uk 

 

In person!  

We will always 

make time to speak 

to you at club!  

 

 

What we have been up to: 

We hope all you lovely Mums, Grandmothers, Aunts and all the other special 

ladies in our lives enjoyed your Mother’s Day gifts.  

Our book topic has been going well with lots of new crafts, activities and games,  

We have had John Kirk in for St David’s Day who told us Welsh stories, we tested 
new toys, Filming for Fundamentally Children and lots more.  

Junk modelling- any spare 

recycling, please send our 
way. Thank you! 

Every April we review all our policies to ensure they meet any new legislation 

and regulation and are still current and work in practice. Policies are available 

to look at from 1/4/17 on our website or at Fusion.  Reading and understanding 
our Policies forms part of your parental agreement.  

Are you looking for support with 

childcare costs? Please see email 

that was sent out to you: 

Childcare Choices brings together 

all the government childcare offers 

in one place for the first time. 

To find out more about the new 

and existing offers, and how they 

can help you, go to the Childcare 

Choices website today 

at www.childcarechoices.gov.uk 

 

Fusion are registered. 
 

Lost Property 

We would just like to remind 

you that the children are 

responsible for their own 

belongings. EVERYTHING 

must be named, otherwise 

you may not be reunited with 
your lost item! 

http://www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk/
http://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/

